
From: Richard Joyce
To: City Recorder
Subject: No vote against...
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 12:40:30 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

...new proposed increase to our water bill. 

We should not need to pay for mistake made by our city government. You all should put the
burden on the new buildings demanding more water and treatment.
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